
Elementary School Board Report 

Mother’s Day Program and Dad’s Farm Breakfast 

Our Kindergarten students and staff put together a program to 

honor mothers and recognize fathers.  These are such special 

events recognizing the wonderful things our mothers and fathers do 

for the students.  Each class presented a few 

poems followed by the entire Kindergarten 

reciting a poem.  There were tears, laughs, 

and many hugs shared these two days .   

 

Bike Helmets 

Sacred Heart Hospital and Greg Albert donated helmets to all students 

requesting a new helmet in May.  Each day children ride their bikes to 

school, I ask them where their helmets are and discuss the reasons why 

this is so very, very important they wear them every time they ride their 

bike anywhere. 

 

International Food Festival 

Our third graders enjoyed a feast following International Studies in their Social Studies program. 

Foods from many countries were represented and enjoyed, or at least sampled by most. 

 

 

 

 

School Family Carnival 
The Student Council held another School Family Carnival this year.  They 

sure know how to have fun with families.  We had an excellent turn out for 

the event again this year.  Great fun, many laughs, a book fair, and good 

food were enjoyed by all.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



ABC Countdown 

We tried a new way to end the school year this year by incorportating an ABC Countdown with 

students.  Teachers were given the opportunity to participate if they chose to.  Each day was 

celebrated based on the letter of the day.  Some of the most memorable days included: Book 

day, King Day, Queen Day, Twin Day, and Unicorn Day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Red, White, and Blue Day 

A great big Thank You once again to Kristi Anderson for all the hard work she puts into this 

program honoring our veterans.  Another amazing program performed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unicorn Day – Dress in 

colorful clothing.  I think 

Sarah ROCKED it! 

Twin day indeed!  Well done girls. 


